
Call for applications for the 9th Summer Program (2023) 
 of the Faculty of Letters of the University of Tokyo,  

run from Thursday 14th to Friday 22nd September 2023 
 

The undergraduate students participating in the program will travel to Hokkaido, stay in 
the Fieldwork Station of the Faculty of Letters of the University of Tokyo (in Kitami), and 
learn about local cultures, history and heritage. 
 
・The program is led by the Faculty of Letters of the University of Tokyo. 
 
・Activities carried out in the program: visits to museums and heritage sites; participation 

in lectures and seminars; international communication between students. 
 
・The lectures and seminars are offered in English. 
 
・The costs of travel including return flight tickets between Tokyo and Hokkaido, 

accommodation, meals and visits to museums and heritage sites are covered by the 
Faculty of Letters of the University of Tokyo. 

 
・Number of participants: approx. 10 (approx. 5 Japanese undergraduate students and 

approx. 5 international undergraduate students) 
 
・Application submission period: Tuesday 25th April to 12pm Wednesday 31st May 2023 
 
・How to apply: see details on the website of the Faculty of Letters of the University of 

Tokyo ( https://www.l.u-tokyo.ac.jp/program/special/summer.html ) 
 
・Only undergraduate students of the University of Tokyo, regardless of the Faculty, 

Department, Program in which they study, can apply. Successful applicants must 
attend the entire program. 

 
An online seminar explaining the program will be held on Friday 12th May from 18:40 to 
19:40. Check UTAS for instructions of how to attend. 

https://www.l.u-tokyo.ac.jp/program/special/summer.html

